
Monaco Elementary Board Communication 

   

Happy April Fool’s Day! We are starting out April with local Battle of the Books 

competition on the 1st. One team from Monaco and one team from Brockett will 

advance to the regional competition in Krum on the 5th! Our very own team from 

MES-Reyna/Adams-won first in Regional Competition! 

 Our Up & Atom Science Exploration Night was a big success! We have three 5th 

grade students who will be entering the TWU science competition. Sci-Tech 

helped with the hands-on experiments and then demonstrated what science can 

do with a WOW Show at the close of the evening.  

Huddle will be on Friday the 19th!  

Fish Camp will wrap up on the 17th.  

STAAR Testing happens on the 2nd and 3rd for fourth and fifth grades and then on 

the 23rd for 3rd and 4th grades and the 24th for third-fifth grades. Our students 

have been studying hard to do a good job. We wish them Good Luck! 

M&M’s (Monaco Musicians) are still going strong. They will be having their 

performance in May. This is for our 4th and 5th graders. 

Kinder will be performing their musical program “Alphabet Adventures” on the 

evening of the 18th at 7:00 pm.  

MES will also have our monthly MooYah Night on the 18st at the Little Elm 

location.  

StuCo Penny Wars will be having a bake sale the week of the 8th. Lots of goodies 

will be hanging around here! 



National Volunteer Week is the week of the 21st. We love having our volunteers 

on campus and would not be able to function as efficiently without them. We will 

be recognizing them on May the 1st. 

We at MES want to express our appreciation to Dr. Monaco for his many years of 

service to Aubrey ISD. We are saddened by his announcement of retirement but 

are excited for what opportunities the future may hold for him and his family! 

From All of Us at MES…. 

                                                                

Remember, April showers bring  

May flowers! 

 

 


